BOIL ORDER ADVISORY

Starting November 6, 2024

Dear Cayuga Water Customers:

In consultation with Indiana Department of Environmental Management, it has been
determined that water customers should boil their drinking water. This precautionary
measure is recommended because the water system will be shut down temporarily for a new
water main connection for the Town of Cayuga on November 6, 2024 starting at 9AM.

It is recommended that all cooking and drinking water be brought to a complete boil for three
(3) to five (5) minutes before using. Please continue to boil all cooking and drinking water
until we notify you that it is no longer necessary.

We appreciate your cooperation during this time and will update you as necessary until the
boil order is lifted. If you have any questions concerning this Boil Order Advisory please
contact Cindy Wilson at 812-208-1917 or the Town Clerk’s Office at 765-492-4103.

Sarah Hathaway

Cayuga Town Board President
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Date November 1, 2024




